STATE OF IDAHO RECEIVED

WATER DISTRICT No. 63 MAR 79
(BOISE RIVER)
WATER RE
WESTERN 5

REX R. BARRIE, WATERMASTER
P.0. BOX 767
STAR, IDAHO 83669-0767
(208) 908-5480

March 21, 2012

Mr. Robert Castoro
2170 E. Gossamer
Boise Idaho 83707

Re: Water Right No. 63-243D
Dear Mr. Castoro:

During the recent Interim Administration of Boise River Water Rights it was noted that
water right No. 63-243D was associated with the 2170 E. Gossamer address as recorded
with Idaho Department of Water Resources (IDWR). I contacted Mr. Joe Scott regarding
this water right and he informed me that he had sold this property and referred me to you
as the new owner.

Water right No. 63-243D is a decreed water right on the Boise River and as such is
subject to administration by Water District No. 63 (WD 63). The requirements for use of
this right include installation of a measuring device to record diversions rates. WD 63
records the rate of diversion throughout the irrigation season and provides this data to
IDWR for accounting purposes.

I would like to meet with you to discuss these requirements

Please contact me to schedule an appointment to review the process required by IDWR
and WD63 relating to this water right.

(In the event that you no longer own this property, any information regarding the new
owners and how to contact them would be most helpful in clearing up this issue.)
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Sincerely,

Rex R. Barrie
Boise River Watermaster

Cc: Tim Luke, State Office, IDWR
John Westra, Western Region Office IDWR



